
           
 

KENT COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

BOSSINGHAM ROAD, STELLING MINNIS 
 

(PROHIBITION OF DRIVING) 
 

TEMPORARY ORDER 2021 

 
To allow telegraph pole testing works to be carried out, Kent County 

Council has made an Order to temporarily prohibit through traffic on 
part of Bossingham Road, Stelling Minnis, in the Folkestone & Hythe 

area. 
 

An off-peak closure is planned for Wednesday 29 September 2021 

between 09:30 hours and approximately 15:30 hours. 
 

Bossingham Road will be closed in the general vicinity of the property 
Four Winds, to the actual extent shown on site. 

 
The alternative route for through traffic is via Curtis Lane, B2068 

Stone Street, Lime Kiln Lane and The Street. 
 

The planned dates and duration may change for various reasons, with 
any changes signposted on site and notified locally. 

 
Updated information can be found on www.one.network – [BT 

Openreach Permit BC008PTMS318213].  
 

 

 
Simon Jones, Corporate Director, Growth, Environment and Transport  

Kent County Council, County Hall, Maidstone, ME14 1XQ 

 


